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WHAT IS HAPPENING?

« Beginning on October 1, 2017, the
First Nations Health Authority will
join BC PharmaCare the province’s
drug insurance program.

WHAT WILL IT MEAN FOR ME?

« Most clients won't see a change at
the pharmacy counter.

* Your BC Services Card and Status
Card are all you need to access
prescription drug benefits in British
Columbia, same as before.

« Most prescriptions will now be
covered under BC PharmaCare.
A small number of clients will have
changes. Talk to your doctor or
visit fnha.ca

« If heading out of province, plan
ahead. PharmaCare is a BC

program, and cannot pay for your

prescriptions in other provinces.

WHY IS THIS HAPPENING?

« To streamline and increase the
ease of access to your benefits
and services.

* To reduce health-care provider
confusion between federal and
provincial services.

* To bring health-care decisions
closer to home in British Columbia
and enable future improvements.

=1 -Mm.ﬂ.mqmﬂi _..1

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS?

Call our toll-free Health Benefits Support line at 1.855.550.5454 or

email us at HealthBenefits@fnha.ca



